From: Turkana Boy

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Vote YES - Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618
Date: Saturday, July 29, 2023 9:06:50 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

Please vote in support of Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618. Our bike trails are decent,
and getting better. I’ve been riding my bike in KC for 12 years and 12 years ago it was nearly
impossible to ride around. It is now marginally safe, and I have two small kids under 2 that I
drag around in a carrier. When we are on protected lanes I feel safe, but it’s not connected so I
can’t feel safe everywhere, it’s fragmented, we need a cohesive network. We deserve to ride
safely. Please expand our bike lane connectivity!!! PLEASE!!!!

Regards,

Turkana Boy

1819 Summit St

Kansas City, MO 64108
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